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27 August 2012

Original: English
N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions and has the pleasure of forwarding a copy of a letter from the Secretary General to the Chair of the Permanent Council, informing him that he will be away from headquarters from August 27 to 31, 2012.
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